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I	believe	it	is	important	that	people	who	feed	electricity	into	the	Grid	for	other's	
to	use,	should	be	paid	a	fair	price.	
	
My	husband	and	I	are	pensioners,	yet	believe	so	strongly	in	the	need	to	move	
urgently	to	sustainable	energy,	that	we	have	put	more	solar	panels	on	our	roof,	
than	we	need.			
	
The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	paid	for	fairly	-	in		recognition	of	the	environmental,	
health	and	network	benefits	it	represents.	
	
The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
If	sustainable	energy	was	given	the	same	financial	support	that	coal	and	oil	are	
given,	it	would	become	obvious	that	sustainable	energy	is	the	way	of	the	future.			
Coal	and	oil	are	old	technologies	and	they	should	be	rapidly	phased	out.	
	
Siobhan	Holmes		
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